PE Kit Policy



October 2024

Dear Parents,

I am writing to notify you of upcoming changes to our PE kit policy which will take effect from the start of Term 2 (4th November).

To ensure that all pupils are ready and equipped to learn in their PE lessons, pupils are expected to wear the correct uniform at all times. This will ensure that they have comfortable clothing, suitable to meet both the demands of the PE curriculum and the ever changing weather conditions. Through wearing the correct PE kit, pupils can change back into their full school uniform at the end of lessons, maintaining good hygiene and comfort for the day. From the beginning of Term 2, pupils that do not arrive with the correct PE kit will receive a signature on their conduct card.

Pupils are expected to wear the following PE kit:-

Mandatory

Red and Black Oakfield polo shirt
Black shorts/skort/jogging bottoms/leggings
Black PE socks (Football socks)
Trainers or Football Boots (as appropriate)

Optional

Red PE Hoodie

All items can be purchased from the Academy office for cash, or can be ordered via our on-line shop https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1074.

If you are unable to provide a full PE kit for your child then please contact the PE Department before the start of Term 2, who will be able to assist you.

Thank you in advance for your continued support,





